June 28, 1983

Docket No. 50-297

Dr. Bruce R. Poulton

Chancellor

North Caroling State University

Box 7001

Raleigh, North Caroline 27695-7001

Dear Dr. Poulton:
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission and our contréctor, the ldaho National
Engineering Laboratory, are continuing our review of the documentation
submitted in support of your applicetion for renewal of your operating license
for the North Caroline State University PULSTAR Pesearch Reactor. We plan to
conduct & visit to your reactor fecility tu discuss your application and to
increase our famfliarity with your facility. It is anticipated that a totel
of five peor .e will participate in the visit. The diete of our visit has been
scheduled with the reactor staff for the week of July 31, 1989,

During our visit we want to discuss your responses to preliminary questions
dated April 25, 1989, Responses to these questions should not be submitted
formelly; instead, the information should be made available in written draft
form, as appropriate, for discussions while we are at your facility. We will
then develop &nd send you » formal set of questions and request formal
submitted written respoites.

If you have any questions, 1 can be reached at (30i) 4%2-1121.

Sincerely,

/s/
Alexander Adams, Jr., Project Manager
Standardization and Non-Power
Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects -~ 111, IV,
V and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
cc:  See next pige
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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20656

June 28, 1989

Dr. Bruce R. Poulton

Chancellor

Nortk Caroline State University
Box 7001

Raleigh, North Caroline 27695-7001
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Docker No. 50-297

Dear Dr. Poulton:
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATICN

The Kuclear Regulatory Conmission and our contractor, the Idaho National
Engineering Laboratory, are continuing our review of the documentstion
submitted in support of your application for renewul of your operating license
“or the North Carolins State University PULSTAR Research Reactor. We plan to
conduct & visit to your reactor facility to discuss your application and to
increase our familiarity with your facility. It is anticipeted that a total
of five people will participate in the visit. The date of our visit has been
scheduled with the reactor staff for the week of July 21, 1989.

cated April 25, 1989, Responses to these questions should not be submitted
fornally; instead, the information should be made available in written draft
form, as appropriate, for discussions while we are at your facility. We will
then develop and send you 2 formel set of questions and request formal
submitted written responses.

1f you have any questions, 1 can be reached at (301) 492-1121.

Sincerely,

’
-
- 7

Standardizatiun and NongsPower
Reactor Project Directorate

Divisfon of Reactor Projects - 111, IV,
V ano Special Projects

Dffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulition
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cc: See next page
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North Cerolina State University

cc:

Office of Intergovernmentel Relations
116 West Jones Street
Raleigh, Morth Carolina 27603

Dr. Paul J. Turinsky, Head
Department of Nuclear Engineering
North Cerolina State University

Bux 7809

Ralergh, North Carclina 27695-7909

Mr. Garry D. Miller

Nuclear Reactor Program

Department of Nuclear Engineering
North Carolina State University

P. C. Box 7909

kKaleigh, North Caroline 276957909
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